
From: Diane Brown
To: Manon Levesque; Debbie Caskenette
Subject: FW: Rotary Club of Cornwall Sunrise - World Polio Flag
Date: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 9:00:29 AM

Can you please ensure an item is added to the upcoming agenda with respect to the flag raising request below.

Diane R. Brown
Assistant to the Mayor and C.A.O.
Assistante la Mairesse et l'Administratrice en chef
Tel: 613-930-2787 ext/poste: 2386
Fax: 613-932-8145
dbrown@cornwall.ca
www.cornwall.ca

Proud member of TEAM CORNWALL

-----Original Message-----
From: noreply@cornwall.ca <noreply@cornwall.ca> On Behalf Of Jennifer Deschamps, Club President
Sent: September-05-21 2:55 PM
To: Diane Brown <DBrown@cornwall.ca>
Subject: Rotary Club of Cornwall Sunrise - World Polio Flag

[External E-mail]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Diane, It's almost that time again. World Polio Week ends on Sunday, October 24th. The Rotary Club of
Cornwall Sunrise, once again, wishes to have the End Polio Flag flown at City Hall beginning Monday, October
18th until Sunday, October 24th, if possible. Please let me know if we can arrange for a flag-raising early Monday.
Thanks so much.

-------------------------------------
Origin: https://www.cornwall.ca/en/city-hall/city-hall.aspx
-------------------------------------

This email was sent to you by Jennifer Deschamps, Club President<deschampsjennifer2@gmail.com> through
https://www.cornwall.ca.

mailto:DBrown@cornwall.ca
mailto:MLevesque@cornwall.ca
mailto:DCaskenette@cornwall.ca
https://www.cornwall.ca/en/city-hall/city-hall.aspx
https://www.cornwall.ca/

